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July 30, 2001

Hon. Janet H. Deixler, Secretary
State of New York Department
  of Public Service
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, NY   12223-1350

Re: Proposed Tariff Filing in Compliance with the Commission's Order Establishing Uniform
Retail Access Billing and Payment Processing Practices, Case 99-M-0631

Dear Secretary Deixler:  

The enclosed revised leaf issued by New York State Electric & Gas Corporation ("NYSEG" or
"the Company") is transmitted for filing in accordance with the requirements of the New York State Public
Service Commission ("PSC" or "Commission"). 

Second Revised Leaf No.  50.26 to PSC No. 88 Gas

Effective July 31, 2001.

Proposed Revisions

On May 31, 2001, NYSEG submitted tariff leaves in compliance with the Commission's Order
Establishing Uniform Retail Access Billing and Payment Processing Practices, Case 99-M-0631, issued May
18, 2001 (the "Order").  At the request of Staff, this filing provides for minor clarifications to the May 31 filing.

Compliance Filing

In accordance with Ordering Clause Four of the Commission's Order, newspaper publication in
accordance with Section 66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law is waived. 

Please direct any questions pertaining to this filing to Dan Verdun (607-762-4296) or the undersigned
at (607) 762-5611.

Very truly yours,

Steven R. Adams
Manager - Gas Pricing, Regulation & Strategy

Encls.
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